
        
 

 
 

 

 

 

(06/06/2018 -Monthly Meeting Minutes: 
At this June 2018 meeting we had a good turnout of 13 members in attendance and we opened the meeting with a 

special thanks to the Rec Center for use of their facility.   First up -- was a conflicting date issue involving the next 

scheduled meeting which happens to fall on a holiday, the 4th of July!  So a motion was made to push the meeting back 

to July 11th, and we also went ahead and got approval/confirmed for this date change with the facility manager.   

Next …

followed by an award ceremony and then we will all gather for breakfast at The Village Café! 

 

We only had 3 hunters submitting finds this month and there were lots of great saves! Finds Of The Month Winners: 

 

  Glen 1922 Bus Token 

 

 Albert 1937 Wheat Penny ( pic not available) 

 

:  Robert  Art Carved 14K Gold Ring 
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This is our club newsletter that is published monthly. 
. 

CVTTH is a nonprofit organization dedicated to the promotion of metal 
detecting as a hobby.  No brand or model of metal detector is endorsed by 
the club. Membership is open to the public with the only requirement being 
that all members follow the “Treasure Hunters Code of Ethics.” 
 
NOTE: Club dues average about $5 per single member or family monthly.  
Any comments or stories that you would like to contribute to our 
newsletters are always welcome. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.cvtth.org/


Both fund raisers had winners!!  The Marble Game finally dwindled down low enough that Albert was able to locate 

the elusive swirl colored marble! He received the Commemorative Coin set and digging tool, donated by LD and Glen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who has been playing each month and especially to Glen and LD for putting together this event 

and all of their donations along the way -- raising a cumulative donation of $33.00 since the last winner.  

The Hardware Match Game was easily tightened up by Robert. He split $9 with the club, he received  $4.50 and a 

donation made the club's part $5.00.  The Attendance Ticket Drawing winner was Glen! Congratulations to everyone! 

 

 

We owe 4 Wal-Mart gift cards to the monthly winners due to our treasurer being out, but she reported a $578 total 

balance available.  By adding dues of $25 paid tonight, along with Marble Game $33, Hardware Game $5 all were 

collected by VP.   In closing, the President reminded all members again that the next meeting will be held 

on Wednesday, July 11th at 6:30 pm at the same location.  He then dismissed everyone at 7:20 pm and the 

June 2018 meeting was officially adjourned! We have reached the triple digit season, 

! 
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Pics from May 19th Sweetwater Hunt (9AM at Newman Park)  

Total of 8 members showed up and over 100 coins were found! 
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See yall at next  meeting Wednesday , Ju ly 11th , 2018 
(Same location and time.)  

 
 

http://www.cvtth.org/
http://www.cvtth.org/

